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Congratulations, Dale!   

Dale Berndt (above right) is congratulated by 

Vice-President of the board, Phil Zochol, for 

ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ bw9/!Ωǎ .ƻŀǊŘ [ŜŀŘŜǊǎƘƛǇ 

Program.  Thank you for your dedication to 

tw9a!Ωǎ .ƻŀǊŘ ƻŦ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊǎΦ 

Congratulations, Guy! 

Thank you, Guy Swartz, for 25 Years of  

Service to PREMA and our members.   

At the end of the year, Jerry Mathistad will 

be retiring from PREMA.  Jerry and his wife 

are planning on doing some traveling and 

eventually move closer to their children. 

Ryan Reiber, General Manager, expressed 

Ƙƛǎ ƎǊŀǘƛǘǳŘŜΣ άWŜǊǊȅ Ƙŀǎ ŘƻƴŜ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ Ƨƻō 

managing the office for the past 23 years 

and it has been my privilege to work with 

him.  I wish Jerry and Mrs. Jerry all the best 

ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ ŜƴǘŜǊ ŀ ƴŜǿ ǇƘŀǎŜ ƻŦ ƭƛŦŜΦέ  WŜǊǊȅ ƛǎ 

going to be deeply missed at the PREMA 

office. 
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